
[image: image1.png]











September 11, 2017
Dear Parent/Guardian,
Last year marked the beginning of the technology initiative enacted at Fabius-Pompey.  The purpose of the initiative was to put technology in the hands of the students to better prepare them for the college and career market that has rapidly shifted in recent years.  The technology that has been utilized most effectively is Chromebooks, and students in grades 8-12 will be provided with Chromebooks that will be assigned to each student, and will be collected at the end of the year for servicing.  The purpose of this letter is to outline some of the purposes behind the initiative, and explain why this is a benefit to students.  The letter also provides an opportunity for you as a parent to be informed, ask any questions, or choose to not have your student utilize a school Chromebook.  Some of the advantages to student use of, and access to the Chromebook include (but are certainly not limited to):
· Better preparedness for use of technology that is present in the current college and job market.

· Access for students to materials and supplies that are used within the school environment (through things such as Google classroom as well as Google Docs and Drive).

· Access even in places where students would not have wi-fi access as they can work off-line.

· Students can share documents, and work more collaboratively with classmates.

· The technology would allow access to digital textbooks, as well as learning apps to better prepare for tests and quizzes.

· Students will have a greater ability to work with the tools and software to complete projects and presentations.

· While at school students will be subject to the internet filter.  While at home, student internet activity can be monitored as it is a school device.
There are some responsibilities for students and families as well with the Chromebooks.  These responsibilities are outlined in the packet of information included in the Parent/Guardian-Student-Teacher Chromebook and iPad Handbook.  However, some of the details include:
· Students are responsible for care of the device (keep food and drink away, do not over pack in backpack, be cautious with the screen etc).

· Students must charge their device.

· Students must report any issues with the device.

· Students cannot access inappropriate materials, nor send any inappropriate information (as outlined in the agreement).

· There is an outline of the cost and responsibilities should the Chromebook be damaged.

The initiative is intended to provide greater access and opportunities for students, but students and parents should understand the responsibilities that come with them.  Please feel free to contact me with any questions, or concerns, or send back the form saying that you do not wish for your student to utilize the school Chromebook.  




Sincerely,
Kevin Linck

Fabius-Pompey MS/HS Principal

klinck@fabiuspompey.org
(315)683-5811
As a district, we plan to hand out the Chromebooks between September 14th and September 20th.  Please return this form if you do not want your child utilizing the school Chromebooks.

I do not want my child _______________________________ utilizing the school Chromebooks.





Student Name
_______________________________



_________________

Parent Signature
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